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August 5, 2019

Via Email and U.S. Mail
Debra A. I-lowland, Executive I)irector
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: I)E 19-114 RiverWoods
Request for Waiver of Puc 303.02(b)

Dear Ms. Howland:

On June 25, 2019, I received your acknowledgement ofreceipt of RiverWoods’s Request for
Waiver ofPuc 303.02(b) (the “Request”). I would be most grateful ifyou could apprise me of
the Commission’s anticipated timeframe for consideration ofthe Request. As noted in the
Request, RiverWoods seeks a waiver so that it can move forward with projects at its facilities.
Those projects cannot proceed until RiverWoods receives a response from the Commission.

Ifthere is anything I can do to facilitate the Commission’s consideration ofthe Request, please
let me know.
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Thank you for your time and consideration.

H.M. Carter
CHMC/smc

Cc: Client


